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Message From the Board
By Carol Parker-Elbert

As Larc School approaches its 50th 
Anniversary, I am very pleased to have the opportunity 
to reflect on my long-standing relationship with the school. 
Starting as a Special Education teacher in 1977, in rented 
classroom space in a Haddon Heights synagogue, I was 
privileged to be a part of a dynamic and warm learning 
environment for students facing disabilities. 

Our exceptionally small teaching staff of five each had 
three to five students. Forty years later, I can still recall 
each student and where some of them are today. Our close 
group of teachers from those early days have remained 
connected to Larc and to each other, one of whom 
continues on the Larc staff today as a Speech Pathologist. 
A group we started back then—the Ladies of Larc—is 
happily extant, as well.

When I last wrote a Board message, I said that I believe 
the sincere commitment and personal connection to the 
students, families, and staff was one of the qualities that 
makes Larc unique. I’d like to cite a few other distinctions 
that make Larc an exceptional stand-out in Special 
Education—the high standards of professionalism among 
a constant and dedicated staff; the commitment to, and 
caring for each and every student, day in and day out; and 
the ability to do the right thing for each individual student 
every single day. These core values and virtues remain a 
constant at Larc.

But one of Larc’s most desirable qualities is the ability to 
change with the times and the need, and I’ve seen much 
change over the years as Larc has become a state-of-
the-art school. Larc has grown in size, both inside and 
outside, and in population; crayons, pencils, and scissors 
have given way to computers, smart boards, and talkers 
(computerized speech generating devices) as technological 
advances have been incorporated into teaching plans; a 
secondary teaching program for students aged 14 to 21 

has been established; and a successful adult program is 
sustained. And, this year, enhancements to the secondary 
program are underway.

At the center of Larc, and one of Larc’s most important 
constants, is Executive Director Susan Weiner. Susan 
is pivotal to what makes Larc so successful, so 
accommodating. She makes staff want to stay and do their 
very best every day. Staff stay dedicated, not only because 
they can see the difference they make in the faces and 
accomplishments of their students, but also because they 
feel respected and appreciated.

Susan is the face of Larc. Everyone knows her, not just at 
Larc, but everywhere in the world of Special Education. 
And she knows everyone at Larc—every student and every 
student’s family. She encourages and nurtures the very 
special “family” feel found everywhere at Larc School that 
is a hallmark of this amazing place.

Yes, things have changed at Larc and in my life—I now live 
and work in the Cape May area— but I cannot imagine not 
having the joy and honor of being on the Larc Board of 
Directors and doing whatever I can to help keep Larc the 
wonderful school it is, even as it changes year by year into 
something always better. ■

But one of Larc’s most desirable 
qualities is the ability to change with 
the times and the need, and I’ve seen 
much change over the years as Larc 
has become a state-of-the-art school.

‘‘
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In Mom’s words…

Our daughter, Katy, was not quite five years old when we had to 
find a special school for her—one that could meet her needs. 
She had a degenerative disease that, early on, resulted in 
seizures and behavior issues. We looked at many schools before 
finding Larc. Back then Larc was in the basement of a church in 
Audubon, with partitions instead of walls between rooms…but 
when the director showed us around and told us what they could 
do for Katy, we knew we’d found the right place.

When you walked into the school you’d see compassion, 
instruction, and people working very hard to help students do 
things for themselves—always with a smile—and always with 
such respect for all the students. I remember my son visiting 
Larc with us when he was a teenager. When we left, he said 
what a remarkable place Larc was, what a remarkable group of 
people.

Katy’s needs have changed dramatically over the years, but 
 Larc keeps up with her changing needs. Although she can 
no longer walk or talk, and she requires a feeding tube, Katy 
is comfortable at Larc. The staff—wonderful and so 
intuitive—adjusts her plan to meet her new needs 
while always continuing to challenge her.
Today walking through the halls of Larc, everything is bright and 
cheery; you still see the compassion, instruction, respect and 
joy. None of that has changed in the 35 years Katy has been at 
Larc. What has changed is that Larc keeps getting better and 
better, and providing more and more equipment, materials, and 
programs for the students. There’s not a minute they’re not trying 
to find a better way to do something. And we know that, if there is 
a better way, Larc will find it!

In Dad’s words…

We’ve been thrilled with all of Katy’s teachers. If they see 
something concerning that they think we should know about, they 
call or write a note. You can’t find a more dedicated, caring staff 
anywhere.

I worked a difficult schedule as a railroad engineer for over 30 
years until I retired. As crazy as some of the times got, the 
one thing we could always depend on was Larc. That’s 
why we do all we can for Larc. I’m on the Golf Committee and 
help with the Run. I do a lot of volunteering for events like the 
Appreciation Breakfast. Anything they want me to do is fine. I’d do 
anything to help the school. 

We have a large family. Katy, who is now 40, has three sisters—
Amy, Marie, and Susy (who teaches at Larc!)—and a brother, 
Jimmy. But we all understand we’re part of a bigger family—the 
Larc family. You can feel it—everyone at Larc is family. ■

Special Friend’s Perspective 
By Jim and Sue Berg

The loving Berg family

Larc School held 
its annual Science 
Fair on February 
24th. The theme 
"Inventors & 
Inventions" set the 
stage for some 
fascinating fun!



This year, runners crossed the finish line to the jazzy 
sounds of the UCC Royal Brass Band and enjoyed a cool 
beverage in our first ever Yards Beer Garden—two exciting 
additions that will continue on at our 2017 event. So save 
the date—November 5, 2017!

PLEASE LIKE US ON FACEBOOK/RUNTHEBRIDGE TO KEEP IN TOUCH FOR THE 2017 EVENT.

11.5
.20
17

to benefit

FROM BEGINNING … 

The 2016 Cooper Norcross Run the Bridge  
Event Presented by AmeriHealth New Jersey— 
Thousands Run & Walk for Larc's Kids ...

…TO END!  

It was a gorgeous day--mild temps and blue, sunny skies-
-when more than 4,000 people lined up for the 10K run and 
2-mile walk across the Ben Franklin Bridge on November 6, 
2016. In addition, over 200 volunteers came together to pull 
off this amazing day! And we are thrilled to have incredible 
support from our sponsors and planning partners— 
Cooper University Health System, Norcross Foundation, 
AmeriHealth NJ, DRPA, Camden County, Running Co. of 
Haddonfield, Rutgers Camden … and so many more. 

… AND NOT EVERYONE RUNS OR 
WALKS—SOME PREFER TO DANCE!

SAVE THE DATE
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www.runthebridge.org 



Naming Sponsor
Cooper University 

Health System
The Norcross Foundation

Presenting Sponsor
AmeriHealth New Jersey

Hosts
Delaware River Port 

Authority/PATCO

Planning Partners
Rutgers-Camden
Camden County
Haddonfield Running Co

Refreshment Sponsor
Brown's Family Shop Rite

Media Sponsor
PhillyVoice.com

Prize Sponsors	
The Campaign Group, Inc
The Michaels Organization
Whitesell Construction Co

Finish Line Sponsors
Brown & Connery LLP
Gary F. Gardner, Inc
Horizon Blue Cross 

Blue Shield of NJ
Identity Gear
Phoenix Advisors, LLC
SAMBULANCE

Clock Sponsors
101.1 More FM
AT&T
Conifer Realty, LLC
Cozen O'Connor Foundation
Gibbons PC
Hardenbergh 

Insurance Group
IBEW Local Union 98
Stephen & Karen Lazovitz
Merrill Lynch
Taylor Wiseman & Taylor

Gold Sponsors
AIG
Borgata Hotel Casino & Spa
The Brunetti Foundation
Calvi Electric Company
Camden Special 

Services District
Carr & Duff Inc.
Century 21 Construction
Edgewood Properties, Inc
Falasca Mechanical, Inc.
French & Parrello 

Associates, PA
Holman Automotive 

Group, Inc.
Holt Logistics Corp.
Inserra Shop-Rite 

Supermarkets
The John F. Scarpa 

Foundation
Joseph J. Roberts Jr.

Joseph M. Sanzari, Inc.
L.F. Driscoll Co.
Local Union #322
Message-Global
NFI 
PSE&G
Parker McCay PA
Parson Associates
Pellegrino Auto Group
Ragone, Lacatena, 

Fairchild & Beppel PC
SBARs/Domenica 

Foundation
Ken & Loretta Schatz
Senior Care Centers 

of America
Tile, Marble & Terrazzo 

Local Union No. 7
Torcon, Inc.

Silver Sponsors
Bowman & Company LLP
Buckelew Family Foundation
Designer T's Inc
F.C. Kerbeck & Sons
Floria, Perrucci, Steinhardt, 

& Fader, LLC
Genova Burns LLC
Gold Medal Services
HMG Dermatology
Holcomb Bus Service
KMS Development 

Partners LP
Kulzer & DiPadova, PA
LIVE Nation
M & C Insurance Agency
Madden & Madden, PA
Mechanical Contractors 

Association of NJ, Inc.
Meridian Property Services 
PS&S
Pietras Saracino Smith 

& Meeks, LLP
Robinson Waste Disposal
Rowan University
Runnemede-Bellmawr-

Glendora Rotary
Sheet Metal Workers 

Local 19
SignPros
Surety Charitable Foundation

Bronze Sponsors
5th Legislative District
Building Construction 

Laborers Local 77
Nancy Caldwell & 

John Norcross
Construction & General 

Laborer's Local #172
Dembo, Brown & Burns
Elite Landscape
Gardner Funeral Home
Senator James W. Holzapfel
IBEW Local Union #102
Insulators Local 14
Iron Workers Local #399
Maley & Associates
Maria's Women United

Platt Memorial Chapels, Inc.
RP Consulting, LLC 
Beth & Joe Reichman
SK Strategies, LLC
Salmon Ventures LTD
Lewy Scanlon, Conner 

Strong & Buckelew
Seviroli Foods, Inc
Vin Gopal Civic Association
The Vozza Agency

Larc School Sincerely 
Thanks Company and 
Individual Supporters of the 
2016 Cooper Norcross Run 
the Bridge Event Presented 
by AmeriHealth New Jersey
BHHS Fox & Roach 
Blue Cross Broad Street Run 
CMB Consulting, LLC 
Century Equity Patners LLC 
Charles Marandino, LLC 
Everyone's Racquet 
Garrison Architects 
Home Depot Deptford 
J&J Snack Foods 
Key Engineers, Inc 
Law Offices of Lynda 

L Hinkle, LLC 
NJM Insurance Group 
Pepco MFG Company 
Plasters' Local 592 
R Louis Gallagher, II 
Ray Angelini, Inc 
Richard A Alaimo Associates 
Robert J Maro, MD 
T&M Associates 
Teamsters Local 97
Teamsters Local 676 
The Philly Pops 
Thomas/Boyd 

Communications, LLC 
Title America - Sen 

Maressa Fund 
Tony DePaul & Son 
Wade, Long, Wood 

& Long, LLC 
 
Mr Patrick A Abusi 
Mr Peter S Amenta 
Ms Joyce Gabriel Anderson 
Mr Ross Angilella 
Mr Michael Avalone 
Mr Steve H Caltabiano 
Mr Joseph M Campbell 
Ms Donna Chiancone 
Ms Margaret C Chinchillo 
Hon Jack Collins 
Ms Riletta L Cream 
Ms Susan R Croll 
Ms Laurelle A Cummings 
Ms Donna G Davis 
Mrs Francys Delgado 
Mr Richard DePetro 
Mr Eric P Dezii 
Mr Louis DiAngelo 
Mr Joseph DiBella 
Mr & Mrs Edward Dion 
Ms Mary Disabato 

Dr Robert Downie & 
Ms Patricia Bourke 

Mr & Mrs Martin Fallaro 
Ms Carol Fario 
Ms Kristin Fleming 
Mr Henry Fraimow, MD 
Mr Frank Frankowski 
Mr R Louis Gallagher, II 
Ms Mary Gamon 
Mr Robert S Gamon 
Mr Harvey Getzoff 
Mr Phil Glick 
Dr & Mrs Bruce Gooberman 
Mr Timothy Gosnear 
Ms Generosa Grana, MD 
Mr Rodney Greco 
Mr David N Grubb 
Ms Eileen Haines 
Mr James Hanrahan 
Mrs Linda Harrison 
Hon Stephen Holden 
Ms Melissa Holliday 
Mr Joseph Hrubash 
Ms Susan Hudson 
Mr Harry R Johnson 
Mr Mark Jones 
Mr Michael Joyce 
Dr Joseph M Juliano 
Ms Linda Kassekert 
Mr James Kehoe 
Ms Pauline Kontomanolis 
Mr & Mrs Benjamin Kruger 
Mr Maris Kukainis 
Ms Susan Bass Levin 
Mr Frank Lynch 
Ms Carole A Mack 
Ms Lorraine Maitland 
Mr Dominic Manno 
Ms Julia Martz 
Ms Patricia Mayer 
Mr Glenn Mekles 
Hon Louis Meloni 

Mr Henry Milgram 
Ms Aisha Mills 
Mr John Muscella, Jr 
Mr Howard Needleman 
Mr William J Nolan 
Mr David S Owens, Jr 
Ms Rose V Patterson 
Ms Phyllis Pearl 
Ms Elena Piperno 
Ms Jayashree Raman 
Hon & Mrs Joseph Ripa 
Ms Diane Ritter 
Mr Joseph J Roberts, Jr 
Mr Tyler Rodriguez 
Mr Marc Rowan 
Mr Ronald Rubin 
Dr Robert Saporito 
Ms Phyllis M Saraceni 
Ms Barbara Smith 
Mr William Smith 
Ms Judith Smoller 
Dr Robert A Somer 
Dr Gary E Stahl 
Pastor June Stitzenger-Clark 
Mr Bradford Stokes 
Ms Vicki Stropes 
Ms Linda Szczesniewski 
Ms Geraldine Tabako 
Mr Ricardo Taylor 
Mr Gary Tomar 
Ms Helen Albright Troxell 
Ms Julia Vetter 
Dr & Mrs Edward Viner 
Mr Franz Wagner 
Ms Barbara Wallace 
Mr & Mrs Robert Weil 
Ms Dolores B 

Widman-Cohen 
Mr & Mrs Guydon Wiegand 
Sheriff Gilbert Wilson 
Ms Suzanne Winderman 
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2016 RUN THE BRIDGE SPONSORS
LARC SCHOOL SINCERELY THANKS THE SPONSORS OF THE 2016 COOPER 
NORCROSS RUN THE BRIDGE EVENT PRESENTED BY AMERIHEALTH NEW JERSEY 

This is only half of the amazing group of volunteers from 
the Camden County Department of Public Safety and 
Community Emergency Response Team who came out 
on both Saturday and Sunday to support Larc's kids!
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With three months to go until 
graduation, all across the country high 
schools are preparing their students for 
their futures…and so is Larc School. 

“What sets our secondary program apart 
from others is that it is student-driven,” 
explains Susan Weiner, Larc School 
Executive Director. “While the range of 
physical and cognitive abilities is very 
broad among our students, we focus on 
their strengths and personal interests 
to give them a choice in the skills they 
develop. It’s about respecting our students 
as individuals.”

In addition to the educational curriculum, 
Larc provides students ages 14-21 with a 
Work and Life Skills Curriculum to build 
skills that will benefit them in their adult 
lives. As Larc gets ready to celebrate their 
50th Anniversary in 2018, they remain 
steadfast in their commitment to their 
mission to help students achieve their 
greatest level of independence. 

“We give every student a voice and 
choice,” says Ms. Weiner. “It’s what we all 
want for ourselves, control over choices—
even when that choice is as simple as 
what you would like to drink or who you’d 
like to sit next to.”

The Work and Life Skills Curriculum 
includes Community Outings, Activities 
of Daily Living, and Work Skills. Students 
have opportunities to do office tasks like 
copying, stapling, assembling packets, 
and delivering mail. Larc has a School 
Store where secondary students work 
greeting customers, keeping inventory, 
handling cash and making change. 
They have opportunities to expand their 
personal hygiene skills with instruction 
in brushing their teeth and hair, washing 
their hands and face, shaving; life skills 
may include making a bed, doing laundry, 
creating a shopping list, cooking and 
cleaning up after themselves. Social 
interactions are developed as well with a 
focus on eye contact, appropriate volume 
levels, and politeness when conversing.

“These are important skills we all take for 
granted, and we can only talk about them 
so much in the classroom. Our students 
need these opportunities to go out into 
the community to practice a wide range 
of skills,” explains Secondary Teacher 
Stacie Halscheid. “For example, we went 
to a diner to help the students learn how 
to order at a restaurant. The skills they 
learn in the Secondary Program give them 
greater confidence to be out in public and 
comfortable in crowded environments. This 
benefits the family as well as the student.”

Darnail, a student in Ms. Halscheid’s 
classroom who will be graduating later 
this year, says of the program, “I like 
learning here! I like the School Store 
because it has to do with math and money. 
After I graduate I’d like to be a cashier at 
Game Stop.”

Ms. Halscheid explains that Darnail is 
good at making change so he handles the 
money at the store. Another student who 
may not be as adept at handling money 
but enjoys being social would take the role 
of greeter.

When asked about putting his skills to 
work at home Darnail proudly said, “I 
make my own bed at home all the time. 
I vacuum and help around the house. 
Sometimes I cook food at home, like toast 
and cereal. Today at school I learned to 
make scrambled eggs!”

Just as Darnail’s goals speak to his 
abilities, another student who has more 
limitations physically or cognitively 
may have a goal of following one step 
directions like putting an item away. 
Another student with even more 
challenges physically may have a 
goal of holding up his/her head when 
communicating.

“The coolest thing about Larc is that our 
programs never limit our students,” says 
Ms. Halscheid with passion. “We never 
say what a student can do today is all he 
or she can do. Larc always gives students 
opportunities to grow.” ■

Larc’s Secondary Program 
Giving Students A Voice & A Choice

‘‘ The coolest thing 
about Larc is that our 
programs never limit 
our students...Larc 
always gives students 
opportunities to 
grow.”

Larc student Darnail proudly and adeptly 
makes scrambled eggs while classmate, Kyle, 
observes, ready to lend a helping hand.



LARC SCHOOL SPRING 2017  |  WWW.LARCSCHOOL.ORG6

CALLING ALL GOLFERS 
Join us as we celebrate the 26th Annual 
Larc School “Help the Kids” Golf Tournament 
presented by Hardenbergh Insurance Group 
on Friday, June 2, 2017 at the Pennsauken 
Country Club. Spend the day playing golf with 
friends, enjoying a gourmet dinner, winning 
exceptional prizes and, best of all, supporting 
the children with special needs of Larc School. 

REGISTER NOW
•  Visit www.larcschool.com/Events/golf.htm 
•  Call 856-933-3725 
•  Email events@larcschool.org

TO BENEFIT THE CHILDREN WITH 
MULTIPLE DISABILITIES OF LARC SCHOOL

help kidsth
e

26TH ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

6.2.17 The Camden County Young Lawyers Committee held their 
7th annual fundraising event to benefit Larc School—
LARCTOBER FEST! Larctober Fest, held on October 1st, 
was their first time doing an Oktoberfest-style event where 
over 70 guests enjoyed different styles of sausages, roast 
chicken, sides, and of course, 3 different authentic German 
beers handpicked by a local cicerone to represent the 
best of Oktoberfest. The event raised, not only everyone's 
spirits, but over $3,000 for the students of Larc School.

Top picture (l to r): Susan Weiner, Executive Director, Larc 
School, and Amir Goodarzi, 2016 Young Lawyer Committee 
Chairperson. Bottom picture (l to r): Heather Tran, Cosmas 
Diamontis, and Abe Tran, 2015 Young Lawyer Committee 
Chairperson.

LARCTOBER

FEST



Platinum – $10,000 to $24,999
The Thomas and Agnes 

Carvel Foundation
William G Rohrer Charitable 

Foundation

Gold – $2,500 to $9,999   
Mall Chevrolet
Pellegrino Auto Group

Silver – $500 to $2,499  
Mr Ross Angilella
Mr & Mrs Michael Ciarroccki
Feldman Family Foundation Donor 

Advised Fund of the Jewish 
Community Foundation, Inc 

GlaxoSmithKline Matching Gifts
Mr & Mrs Thomas Heitzman
Knights of Columbus, Council 674
Knights of Columbus, Council 3352
Knights of Columbus, Council 6296
Knights of Columbus, Council 6551
Knights of Columbus, Council 8718
Knights of Columbus, Council 11498
Knights of Columbus, 

Council 13259
Mr John Mackay, Sr
Dr Peter Nowell 

Crystal – to $499
Ana Laboratories, Inc 
Anonymous
Bellmawr Lions Club
Mr & Mrs Michael Brunswick
Carusi Middle School, Cherry 

Hill, Faculty and Staff
Ms Riletta Cream
Ms Linda Elbert
Mr David Emper
Mr Jasper Garagozzo
Mr & Mrs Harvey Getzoff
GlaxoSmithKline Matching Gifts
Mr Stewart Griest, Jr 
Ms Ruth Gubernick
The King's Christian School, 

Dress Down Day
Knights of Columbus, Council 6551
Ms Kristie LaRocca
Ms Kim Marino
Ms Ashley Meyer
Mr William Orth
Mr Pasquale Palumbo, Jr 
Mr Steven Patriarca
Mr James Rivard
Mr David Spector
Mr & Mrs Gene Stern
Ms Georgia Vitacolonna
Ms Cate Wheelhouse
Mr & Mrs Allen Wilen

In honor of Katie Berg
	 Mr Luke, Elaine and Jen Nevius
	 Mr & Mrs Daniel Woodward

In honor of Anthony Ciarroccki
	 Ms Janice Landwehr

In honor of Marie Daly
	 Ms Anita Rothstein

In honor of Joy Hampton
	 Mr & Mrs Kevin Greene

In honor of Michael Heins
	 Mr George Glaesser, III

In honor of Sophia Horiates 
	 Mr Karl Mueller

In honor of Daniel Kennedy
	 Mr Alexander DiCarlo

In honor of Ryan Kruger
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Lenweaver

In honor of the Ladies of Larc
	 Ms Marie DiMatties

In honor of the Larc School  
Parent Group
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Stelmach

In honor of Larc School Staff
	 Ms Rosalyn Steiner

In honor of Aidan Lavender
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Lavender

In honor of Leslie, Elaine & Memie
	 Ms Diane Preston

In honor of Amanda McDonnell
	 Mr Gary Tomar

In honor of Edward McDonnell
	 Ms Margaret Carter
	 Ms Eileen Lish
	 Ms Sally McDonnell

In honor of Emily Meagher
	 Ms Dorothy Johnson

In honor of Shirley Mounty
	 Ms Susan Weiner

In honor of Rebecca Norlian
	 Ms Mindy Norlian

In honor of Mr & Mrs  
Mark Pellegrino
	 Mrs Robin Cutuli

In honor of Mr & Mrs  
Matthew Pellegrino
	 Mrs Robin Cutuli

In honor of Brian Popso
	 Mr & Mrs James Hartshorne, Jr 
	 Mr & Mrs Robert Popso
	 Ms Theresa Popso
	 Mr & Mrs Herbert Schaffer, Jr 
	 Mr & Mrs George Walls, Jr 

In honor of Giana Saraceno
	 Mr & Mrs Ralph Saraceno

In honor of Andrew Smith
	 Mr Richard Raychert

In honor of Special Olympics
	 Dr Peter Nowell

In honor of Tyler Townsend
	 Mr & Mrs Greg Barone

In honor of Nikolas Tuttle
	 The Tuttle Family

In honor of Casey Umba
	 Ms Josephine Matsinger

In honor of Kathy Ventura-Davis
	 Mr Isaac Wilkinson

In honor of Susan Weiner
	 Mr & Mrs Edward Feldman   

Feldman Family Foundation
	 Mr & Mrs Milton Hermann
	 Ms Rosalyn Steiner

In memory of Victoria  
Bauer-Finnegan
	 Mrs Roxane Adams

In memory of Jonathan Braccio
	 Ms Terry Jeffers

In memory of Gerald Browne
	 Mr & Mrs Thomas Dyl

In memory of Mary Christi
	 Mr Charles Christi

In memory of Diana DiRenzo
	 Ms Susan Campbell
	 Ms Elia Cimino
	 Mr Larry Dailey
	 Mr & Mrs Alfred DeLeo
	 Mr Anthony Iezzi, Sr 
	 The Landis Family
	 The Profeta Family
	 Ms Frances Verderosa

In memory of William Ellison
	 Ms Rosalyn Steiner
	 Ms Susan Weiner
	 Ms Toby Weitzman

In memory of Debbie  
Engelmeyer's Mother
	 Ms Toby Weitzman

In memory of Nathan Friedman
	 Ms Bonnie Friedman

In memory of Joan Geary
	 Mr Ralph Geary

In memory of Kimberly 
Hardenbergh
	 Mr & Mrs Stephen Fisher
	 The Hanrahan Family
	 Mr & Mrs Richard Hardenbergh

In memory of Lauren Higgins
	 Mr & Mrs William Wiler

In memory of Kevin Larsen, Jr 
	 Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly
	 Ms Joan Leonard
	 Ms Patricia White

In memory of Mike & Mary Lazun
	 Mr Edward McDonnell

In memory of Henrietta Mayer
	 Mr & Mrs Harry Wright

In memory of Rose McHugh
	 Ms Susan Weiner

In memory of Janice Medica, RN
	 Mr John Medica

In memory of Mr & Mrs  
Horace G Moeller
	 Mr & Mrs Matthew Moeller

In memory of Leonard Muldoon
	 Mr Michael Muldoon

In memory of Lorie Muraca
	 Mr Robert Van Etten
	 Ms Jean Wachter

In memory of Anthony Negro
	 Ms Marie Mansor

In memory of Carol Norcross
	 Mr Edward McDonnell

In memory of Peter Nowell
	 Ms Susan Weiner

In memory of Joel Weiner
	 Mr Philip Gartlan
	 Ms Risa Kleiner
	 Mr Edward McDonnell

In memory of Theodore White, Sr 
	 Mr & Mrs Daniel Kelly 
	 Ms Patricia White 

Listed above are contributions from July 1, 
2016 through December 31, 2016. Please let 
us know if a name was omitted, and we’ll 
be sure to print it in our next issue.

O F  L A R C  S C H O O L

Larc School gratefully acknowledges these gifts from our caring 
friends—individuals, foundations, corporations—whose generosity 
makes it possible for Larc School to provide the very best for its students 
and their families. We extend our deepest gratitude to every donor.friends

When remembering those you love, remember Larc
Make a donation to Larc School—the perfect remembrance for all occasions: 
birthdays, anniversaries, graduations, congratulations, and condolences

Contributions may be sent to:
Larc School, 1089 Creek Road, Bellmawr, NJ  08031

(Envelope enclosed) or donate online at www.larcschool.org
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facebook/larcschool

Wednesday, April 12, 2017  
Appreciation Breakfast

Friday, April 14, 2017  
Art Festival

Friday, June 2, 2017  
26th Annual “Help the Kids” 
Golf Tournament, at the 
Pennsauken Country Club

Sunday, November 5, 2017  
2017 Cooper Norcross 
Run the Bridge 

calendar Larc School  
Takes the 
Cake!

Happy Almost 50th Larc School! 
Every year, Larc throws a party for Larc Staff 
and Students, and this school year was no 
exception. Balloons, cake … and lots of smiling 
faces surround Executive Director Susan 
Weiner (center) at the January celebration. 




